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Lou Mansolillo

From: M Christine Benoit <mcbenoitdmd@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 10:52 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: URGE SUPPORT FAIR SHARE FOR DENTAL CARE H 8072

Dear Chairman Solomon and Representatives on the House Corporations Committee: 
 
    I urge you to vote and pass House Bill 8072. The Fair Share For Dental Bill  helps patients needing dental care. Without 
dental insurance reform in Rhode Island, patients will continue to be delayed to get appointments to receive preventive, 
urgent, pediatric, general, oral surgical or geriatric dental care.  
    
    Respectfully, 
M. Christine Benoit, DMD 
30 Cherokee Bend 
Charlestown, RI 02813 
EMail:  mcbenoitdmd@aol.com 
Cell:  401-742-4838 


